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I’m Kenzie Stahl and I am one of the summer interns for the Conservation 

District. This month I have spent time both in the field and in the office. In the 

office I have been updating the website as well as working on our cover crop 

presentation for Fair. 

I have been lucky enough to get a lot of opportunity for field work. So far, I 

have gone out with Kami and Robert Killian. With Robert, we did NRI which was 

a huge learning experience and a lot of fun! Kami has taken me out to help with 

implementation, certification, and inventory. I have now started to get in touch 

with producers to set up a time to come out and look at the 310 projects they have 

done. I have learned a lot already this summer and am very excited for the rest of 

it! 


